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Comments: Pesticide applications on over 70,000 acres is too much! Limited application after pubic notice by
QUALIFIED personnel who know the difference between an invasive plant and an endangered one may be
acceptable. How can we allow these chemicals to be sprayed excessively in our forests for the next 20 years
despite the growing scientific evidence of pesticide and herbicides' negative effects on people and wildlife.
Please keep us the public informed on exactly where and how these chemicals are proposed to be applied
BEFORE they are approved and allow alternatives to be proposed and used when feasible. Thank You!



